
A SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD 

HELD AUGUST 27, 2015 
   

 A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Thursday, 
August 26, 2015, at 5:00 P.M. in the Board Meeting Room at the Educational Support 

Center.  The purpose of this meeting was for discussion regarding strategic planning next steps and the ongoing governance work of the board. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:03 P.M. with the following members present: 

Mr. Flood, Mr. Kunich, Mr. Wade, Mrs. Snyder, Mr. Falkofske, and Mrs. Coleman. Dr.  Clegg, Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis, Dr. Williams, 



Meeting adjourned at 9:02 P.M. 
 
               Stacy Schroeder Busby 
               School Board Secretary 


